
Chair Marsh, Vice-Chair Helm, Vice-Chair Brock Smith, and Members of the House Committee 

on Energy & Environment 

 

I urge you to support House Bill 2021 that would put Oregon on a schedule to achieve 100% 

clean energy generation by 2040. The bill will enable us to accelerate building a strong, resilient 

and clean energy economy that will directly benefit Oregonians by ensuring that Oregon's 100% 

clean retail electricity has language that includes: 

 

* Strong incentives for community-based energy projects that increase energy independence, 

resilience against disaster, and affordability for all 

* Good labor standards that ensure clean projects hire local, pay competitive wages, and 

provide good benefits. 

* Provisions that prioritize benefits and avoid harm to environmental justice groups including 

BIPOC, Tribes and low-income communities. 


